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Rotary Week 
 

Oct 29  Red Badge  7:30 Gordon House 
 Rotary Meeting           12:00 Summit Center 
 Bocce Ball  6:00 Los Gatos 
 @ Bocce di Campo 
 

  

John H. Bunzel 
“The 2008 Presidential Election:  Some Final Thoughts” 

John H. Bunzel is a former commissioner of the U.S. Civil Rights Commission and 
a former president of San Jose State University.  The holder of a Ph.D in political 
science from the University of California Berkeley, he has taught political science at 
San Francisco State College, Michigan State University, and Stanford University.  
A Hoover fellow since 1978, his current research centers on race and race relations 
in U.S. society, with a focus on affirmative action, multiculturalism, and diversity in 
higher education as well as U.S. politics and elections.  He has authored eight 
books, including Race Relations on Campus: Stanford Students Speak (1992) and 
Political Passages: Journeys of Change through Two Decades, l968-1988 (1988).  
In 1990, he received the Hubert Humphrey Award for his years of service as “an 
outstanding public policy practitioner.” 

 

 

 

At our next Rotary meeting on October 29th we will be doing a “Scramble”. For those of you who 
don’t know, a Scramble is our way of encouraging members to sit with and get to know other      
members of our Club. When you arrive at the Rotary Summit Center on the 29th the Membership  
Involvement Committee will give you a number. The Committee requests that you and your guests 
sit at the table with the corresponding number during our meeting. The idea of a Scramble is to 
shake up some of the old habits we all tend to develop and to expand your Rotary horizons. Who 
knows, you may make a new Rotary best friend.     

 



Rotary After Hours ~ November 19 
 

San Jose State University requests your attendance at an “After Hours” social on November 19 from 
5:30 - 7:30pm in the Martin Luther King Library Room 225-229 (across the street from the  
Summit Center). 
      

The event will take place during International Week on campus.  We will have wine, generously  
provided by President Bert George.  We will have international food sponsored by the Office of  
International Studies, the MLK Library, the Mineta Transportation Institute, and the Alumni  
Association of San Jose State. 
      

We expect to have music, a slide show, and tours of the library (for those who’d like to learn more 
about this world-class facility). 
      

Alumni of SJSU will receive special recognition from our Alumni Association. 
      

We hope you can attend this fun event and enjoy the university’s hospitality. 
      

We suggest parking at the Summit Center across the street from the library. 
 

Interested in attending please contact Mark Novak at mnovak@cemail.sjsu.edu.  

 

NOVEMBER BIRTHDAYS!! 
 
 
 

Nov   3 Carl Cilker    Nov 17 David Cohen 
  Bert George    Nov 19 Cyril Isnard 
  Tim Gill    Nov 21 Don Callahan 
  Todd Trekell      Ernie Speno 
Nov   4 Brandt Brereton   Nov 22 Joel Deceuster 
Nov   6 Eddie Garcia      Stew Park 
Nov   7 Sandra Wheatley     Cinda Hoyt 
Nov   8 John Burns    Nov 23 Jim D’Amico 
  Steve Ladowitz     Gil Garcia 
Nov 11 Dave Mitchell     Rick Giorgetti 
  Leigh Weimers     Hank Sprintz 
Nov 12 Terry Graff    Nov 24 Kevin Antonelli 
Nov 13 John Dudeck      Brad Baron 
  Skip Franich      Bob Beaulieu 
  Scott Paine    Nov 26 Frank Fiscalini 
  Catherine Sprinkles     Paul Masquelier 
Nov 14 Mike Blach    Nov 27 James MacGregor 
  Lois Wilco-Owens   Nov 28 David LaVelle 
  Vanessa Zecher     Ken Wiener 
Nov 15 Carter Crum    Nov 29 Nora Manchester 
  Jeff Fischer      Joe Wynne 
  Bob Nunez    Nov 30 Jim Little 
Nov 16 Rich Roth   
 



 



 



 


